
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 Ref: 2023/11 Date: 29.03.23 

 
Response to a request under the Freedom of Information Act 
 
 
Under the freedom of information act, please could I request: 
 
1. A list of all collaboration agreements held in your force, including a brief summary of what they are for and with 
which forces the collaborative arrangement is with  
2. Could you provide the value of benefits in terms of financial benefits, staff savings or efficiency savings of the 
collaboration  
3. Could you please provide details of the officer (by rank if name cannot be provided) who is responsible for 
collaboration 
4. A copy of any documents from 2020 to now which outlines the force commitment to a Wales wide 
collaboration.   
 
Response: 
 
I can confirm that we do hold some of the information relating to collaboration. Section 1, Freedom of Information Act 
applied. 
 
This information has been published on our website. Section 21, Freedom of Information Act 2000 states there is no 
obligation to provide information that is available by other means.  Details of information that you have requested has 
already been published on the commissioner’s website, to assist I have provided the link to the relevant web page.  
 
Collaboration | Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner North Wales (northwales-pcc.gov.uk) 
 
As I said above I only hold some of the information you have requested. As your request relates to North Wales Police’s 
collaboration projects, I would advise you to direct your enquiry to North Wales Police.  
 
They may be found at https://www.northwales.police.uk/rqo/request/ri/request-information/ 
 
Section 1 and 16 Freedom of Information Act 2000 applied. 
 
This information has been provided in response to a request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and is correct 
as at 05.04.2023 

https://www.northwales-pcc.gov.uk/collaboration
https://www.northwales.police.uk/rqo/request/ri/request-information/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 


